
 

 

 

March 30, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

H-307, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the End Hunger Warehouse Completition  project in fiscal year 

2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is End Hunger in Calvert County located at 

6201 Solomons Island Rd., Hungtingtown, MD 20639.   

The funding would be used to complete Phases 2 and 3 of their new warehouse with an access 

road for commercial trucks, including completing the second and third floor of the 36,000 sqft. 

building. 

This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the need for food in the Southern 

Maryland region is growing and End Hunger is the regional food distrubtion organization for 

Maryland Food Bank, FEMA and the US Federal TEFAP program.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Member of Congress 

 


